
Diary Dates              

April 

 

May 

2nd Bank Holiday 

3rd   Year 4  Swimming starts 

4th BSA  Afternoon Tea 

9th-13th  SATs Week 

15th Strictly Yrs 1 & 2 

27th School closes for Half-Term 

June 

8th  School Opens Term 6 

20th-24th PGL 

26th Strictly Finals Day 

 
 

 

Freeze Pop Friday 
Returns Today. 
Friday, 29th April will see the return of 
freeze pop Friday. The BSA will be selling 
freeze pops for 30p in the front carpark 
at the end of the school day. 

Weather permitting. 

 

 

BSA Afternoon Tea 
Relaunch 
A reminder that you are invited to the 
BSA relaunch on Wednesday, 4th May at 
3pm. Please do come along and lend your 
support. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

R.D Out Of School Care 
R.D Out of School Care will be offering 
Holiday Club childcare during the May 
Half-Term week. Please see booking 
form sent home this week for details. 
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Jogo Behaviour Support 
 

Jogo Behaviour Support are hosting an 
online parent/carer workshop -  

Understanding & Supporting your Child 
with Uncertainty and Anxiety. 

It is on Monday 16th May at 7pm-9pm. 
The cost is £20.00 inc  VAT for one 
person or £30.00 inc VAT for a family. 

Please follow the link below :- 

Online Parent/Carer Workshop – Understanding & 
Supporting your Child with Uncertainty and Anxiety  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Sonia Murray 

Director/Play Therapist/Education Consultant 

Positive Behaviour Support that makes the  

difference 

01604 832970 

sonia@jogobehavioursupport.com  

www.jogobehavioursupport.com 

     

  

Swimming 
Class swimming sessions are currently 
taking. 

Year 4 will be swimming on May 3rd, 
10th, 17th and 24th. 

Please make sure your child has a towel, 
underwear and appropriate swimwear 
on swimming days (i.e. girls have a     
one-piece swimming costume and boys’ 
swimming shorts are not too loose). All 
children will be required to wear a 
swimming hat whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school    
wearing their costume under their      
uniform. 

If you would like to request for your 
child to wear goggles, you need to email 
boughtonyr6@gmail.com requesting that 
they wear them, giving the reason. Please 
be mindful that a part of our swimming 
curriculum is staying safe around water 
— we don’t always have goggles on our 
person when we are around water.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Bank Holiday 
Have a great Bank Holiday weekend. 
Lets hope the sun shines!!! 
We look forward to seeing everyone on 
Tuesday, 3rd May. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07ej4v2exw29aefdb2&llr=piceadkab
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